
REUNION OF B.PHARM BATCH OF 1966 AT BITS PILANI, PILANI CAMPUS 

B. Pharmacy Batch of 1966 visited their alma mater from October 14-16, 2016 for reunion 

and to relive the memorable moments that they had spent on the campus 50 years back. During 

their visit, they interacted with the Vice-chancellor, Director, Dean (Administration), HOD 

(Pharmacy) and faculties of Pharmacy department wherein, they shared their memories and 

experiences of their college life at BITS. During the interaction, Dean (Administration) and 

HOD Pharmacy provided a brief account of the progress of the institute and department over the 

last 5 decades and its current stand in academics and research activities. During this 3 day 

program, they visited several places on campus including Saraswati temple, Museum and their 

hostel rooms. A musical night was also organized on October 15th evening where an 

amalgamation of beautiful songs was presented by GURUKUL & RAGAMALIKA (The 

Classical Music and Dance Clubs of BITS). 

 

  




